From: <u>Diane Graf</u>

To: <u>Community Support and Services Committee</u>

Subject: STOP emergency extension..

Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 10:15:41 AM

Dear Community Support

I am writing on behalf of a large number of family members and friends who are currently suffering daily as a result of current 'directives'.

This is an urgent request to stop the extension to the 'emergency bill'.

While overwhelming EVIDENCE is now available to prove a 'plandemic' has actually occurred I have the following points to briefly highlight:

*There is NO EMERGENCY!

ABS clearly shows that deaths were higher in 2019 than 2020 after the alleged 'peak of covid'. Also what happened to deaths from 'flu'?

- *Hundreds of experienced, willing, healthy employees are WAITING on the sidelines during supposed 'critical staff shortages' but are not 'allowed' to return due to their employers violating our HUMAN Rights, Biosecurity and DISCRIMINATION Acts.
- *'Vaccines are NOT working!!! Even with 2 more booster shots, people can still get covid, transmit covid and die WITH covid.
- *Many countries have ditched covid health orders entirely, declaring the PANDEMIC OVER and omicron to be equal to 'flu'.

Please help us reveal the Truth and STOP THE TYRANNY!

Kind Regards

Diane Graf